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This term our topic is:    

Kings & Queens   

  

What will Year 2 be learning 

this week? 

Maths 

This week we will be looking at adding 

and subtracting number bonds to 100. 

We will also be learning how to add 

three single digit numbers. 

English 

This week in writing we will be learning 

how to use exclamation sentences 

within our writing. Exclamation 

sentences always begin with ‘how’ or 

‘what’, contain a verb and end with an 

exclamation mark. For example, what a 

good footballer you are! What big eyes 

you have! We will be looking at these 

within the story of The Little Red 

Riding Hood. 

Science 

This week in Science we will be going 

into our school garden to observe the 

trees and leaves.  

Geography  

This week we will continue with our 

new unit on China and finding out how 

life there compares to the UK.  

  

Important Notices / Information 

 This half term P.E days will be on a 

Thursday morning and a Friday afternoon. 

Children will need an outdoor P.E kit. 

 If you would like to speak to me at any 

point then please make an appointment 

at the office.  

 

 

Miss Harvatt 

Homework 

Reading: Please read your child’s 

reading book with them at home 

and record in the reading record. 

Please can you ensure your child 

practises as much as possible 

through the week.  

Spelling: Please learn the spellings 

in your child’s homework book. 

Maths: Please complete the activity 

sheet in your child’s homework 

book. 

 


